
I want to wish a happy September to our parents, students, and visitors to our Snowflake Intermediate 

Home page! 

Our school year is under way, and we have had an amazing first month of school! The student body has 

already campaigned and selected their representatives for our student council representatives, and we 

are excited for what the school year will bring.  

We saw great growth over the summer, and we are now at capacity. For the first time in the history of 

me being the principal of this school, we have begun bussing our overflow students to Taylor 

Intermediate, which is another intermediate school in the Snowflake Unified School District! We have 

sixth graders who were willing to attend school at TI, which alleviated an overcrowding population in 

our sixth grade classrooms. I am very proud of our students and parents who were willing to transfer to 

TI!   

The month of September has the following activities slated to occur and we are ready to go: 

September 2 -Snack shack after school 

September 5 - Labor Day - No school 

September 14 - Little Caesars benefit day - We receive proceeds from each pizza that you purchase.  

September 14 - Fall pictures - All students will have their pictures taken. Please remember to pay for 

your pictures in advance if you wish to purchase them. 

September 30 - PAWS assembly - Responsibility 

 

We are so very excited for the amazing students, teachers, and parents that we have involved with our 

school this year! I would like to give a shout-out to our PTSO who is already working on and preparing 

for our Fall Festival and Carnival in October. We could not accomplish all of the wonderful things that we 

have taking place on our campus if it were not for their dedication to helping us provide a safe, caring 

environment for all of the extraordinary students we have attending Snowflake Intermediate.   

 

It is my immense pleasure to lead such a great group of people.   

 

“Stay on track with the Lobo pack!” 
Mrs. Bentz 

 Principal 

 


